
STUDENT BULLETIN 
January 16, 1975

A.W.S.-A.M.S.:
" Don't forget! Come to the Post-Christmas, New Years, Winter, Fireside Social tonight at 

7:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria. If you miss this . . .  you'll never forgive yourself!

ATTENTION. ALL WIVES!:
There will be a Co-Wed's meeting Thursday, January 16 at 7**30 p.m. in the SUB Snack Shack.
If you are a married woman student or a wife of a student, we hope you will come. It will 
be a great time of Christian fellowship.
AGP RAPID READING:
The AGP Rapid Reading course will begin tonight at 7 : 0 0 in Room E-l.

INTERNATIONAL FOOD FAIR:
Come One, Come All to the International Food Fair Saturday, January 18 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Cafeteria. There'll be lots of food, fellowship and singing, plus a few words from 
Rev. Cho Yonggi of Korea. See you there!
TAKING LOGIC THIS SPRING?:
A number of students are requesting that the course in Logic be changed from 6th period to 
2nd period during Spring Quarter. Before making such a change, we need to know how the 
change would affect other students needing the course. If you have an interest m  taking 
the course this Spring, please communicate to Dean Rice immediately whether the change of 
time would help or hinder your taking the course. Thank you.
PEP BAND:

_^Pep Band members take note that rehearsal is at 7 ;00 instead of 6:30* We still need more 
trumpets. Anyone who would like to play, come tonight. Members, remember your money for 
the hats! See you tonight!
INTRAMURAL BOWLING:
All stndentn interested in bowling, meet with Mr. Kinney after Chapel on Friday in the 
overflow room (after MIG meetings).
INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL:
All students interested in playing intramural basketball please sign up m  the dorms or in 
the SUB. Captains will be selected depending on how many sign up and a draft will be made 
during the week of January 20-2*)-. Off campus students are to sign up with on campus students.

GIRLS VARSITY VOLLEYBALL:
The volleyball team will play PSCB this Friday at 4:00 p.m.
N.C. Team vs. Post Office Team:
The Northwest Basketball team will be playing the Seattle Post Office team of the Commercial 
League at 8:00 p.m. on Friday, January 17.
COFFEE HOUSE:
The Servicemen's MIG will be eating dinner together in the Cafeteria at 4:30 p.m. this 
Saturday. We will be leaving from Perks Hall at 5*30 to go to the Coffee House.
EVANGELISM MIG:
Evangelism MIG would welcome any additional people who would like to be active in outreach 
ministry. Plan to attend Friday's MIG meeting or contact Helmut Eisert, 822-8814.

*  ATTENTION, EVERYONE!
PLEASE KEEP OFF ALL GRASS!! It takes a year to rebuild a lawn and where paths are trampled, 
it never comes back. Let's all help to keep our campus beautiful.
KCNC:
Because of increased hours and expanded programing, KCNC needs your help. There are 
openings in various areas. Contact Tim Thompson (G—405) or Linda Mathison (P-318) for 
more information. Also, there is a general KCNC meeting for all former members and newly 
interested people at 4:00 Tuesday in the SUB.
MIG MEETINGS:
On Friday, January 17, all students are asked to meet in the Chapel first (during the Chapel 
hour), then go to these locations for individual MIG meetings: Servicemen's MIG— L-101; 
Evangelism MIG— L-l; Missions MIG— C-3; Gospel Team MIG— Chapel; Children & Youth MIG— L-3; 
Community Service MIG— L-103.
LOST AND FOUND:
An Evolution Notebook from Fall Quarter, 1974, belonging to Judi Bragg was lost. If found, 
please return to Bronson Hall or place in box P—408.
A Thompson Chain Reference Bible has been lost. It has a large brown leather cover. Please 
contact Ron in G-511.
An umbrella v:as left in the gym last Thursday- If found, please contact Paul Perotti, G-B02-


